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Michael-James Pennie, President
The BC Wrongful Death Law Reform Society

Email:
Dear Michael-James Pennie:

Thank you for your email of February 26, 2021, regarding suggested legislative recommendations on
Wrongful Death legislation.

I acknowledge your request for changes to the Family Compensation Act. Further to your request and the
requests of others, and in accordance with my statements to the media beginning in December 2020, I have
asked ministry staft to begin assessing options to reform or replace the Family Compensation Act.

While I am not able to meet at this time, ministry staff have been provided with the material you have shared
with me. I am advised that they are using this material to assist their work, though they will be
independently researching options in Canada and around the world. You are welcome to forward any further
information you have that may be of assistance to staff in this work. Ministry staff may contact you as the
project moves forward.

I understand that change likely cannot come soon enough for you, and I am hopeful that this response will
provide some reassurance that work is underway. I appreciate your special interest in this matter.

Yours truly,



David Eby, QC
Attorney General and

Minister Responsible for Housing





